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Extended 563 
Bus Service   
Penrith to Kirkby Stephen Station

New

Stagecoach have agreed to extend their 563 service to run every Saturday in 
addition to the weekday services. This route will operate each Saturday from 1 
April for a trial period until 15 July to assess whether it can be successful 
commercially.

There will be 4 return journeys between Penrith and Kirkby Stephen Station allowing 3 
return journeys from Kirkby Stephen to Penrith. The full timetable is overleaf.

This new service is supported by Kirkby Stephen Town Council, Appleby Town Council, 
Penrith Town Council, and the Parish Councils of Brough, Warcop, Kirkby Thore and 
Temple Sowerby. Funding has also been received from Friends of the Settle-Carlisle Line.

The service is a pilot and its continuation will be dependent on usage.

The national £2 single fare cap will apply until the end of June and bus passes will be 
valid at all times.

Spend time in the shops or cinema in Penrith
Visit the leisure centres in Penrith and Appleby
Visit the cafes and shops in Appleby, Kirkby Stephen and along the Eden Valley
Connect with the trains on the Settle & Carlisle Line or the West Coast Mainline
Meet and visit your friends and relatives
Visit the castles at Brough, Appleby and Penrith
Go walking in the Upper Eden hills

You could use it to…




